

August 15, 2023

Dear Robbinsville Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,

As the sun sets on the warm days of summer, a new chapter unfolds before us—one filled with anticipation, growth, and the boundless potential of our students. It is my pleasure to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to each of you as we embark on the 2023-2024 school year.

Our Robbinsville schools are not just buildings; they are thriving centers of learning, discovery, and growth. Over the past few years, we have witnessed the incredible resilience of our students, teachers, and staff as we navigated challenges and celebrated successes together. Now, as we turn the page to a new year, we do so with a renewed sense of purpose and dedication to our shared mission.

The strength of our community lies in our collaborative spirit. Parents, educators, and community members all play an essential role in the education of our children. It is through this partnership that we create an environment in which every student can flourish academically, socially, and emotionally.

We are committed to fostering an inclusive and supportive atmosphere where every student feels valued, understood, and empowered to reach their full potential. Our dedicated teachers and staff have been diligently preparing to provide engaging and meaningful learning experiences that cater to the diverse needs and talents of our students.

As we embark on this school year, let's celebrate not only academic achievements but also the development of character, critical thinking, and empathy in our students. Our goal is to nurture well-rounded individuals who are not only prepared for academic success but are also equipped to make positive contributions to our society.

As we move forward into the fall season, I would like to draw your attention to an important upcoming event that directly impacts our district and the education of our students. On November 7th, a significant public question will be put forth that holds the potential to shape the future of our schools and community. This question addresses a matter of vital importance: the allocation of resources that will directly impact the quality of education and opportunities available to our students.

Staying informed about this public question is crucial, as it carries implications for the educational programs, facilities, and resources we provide to our students. Your engagement and understanding of the matter will enable you to make an informed decision that aligns with the values and aspirations of our community.

I invite you to stay connected with all school-related matters, attend our events, and engage with our educators. Your involvement strengthens the fabric of our community and demonstrates the collective commitment we have to the success of our students.

Together, we can create a remarkable year filled with growth, learning, and achievement. Let us embrace the challenges and opportunities that come our way, secure in the knowledge that we are united by a

shared vision for our children's future. Please look for a communication from your child's school over the next week or so, detailing the opening procedures for the first days of the school year.

Thank you for entrusting us with the education and growth of your children. Let's embark on this journey together, confident that the 2023-2024 school year will be one of inspiration, exploration, and lasting impact.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Betze

Superintendent